
Dear Sir/Madam,

I would like to say that how this bill would affect the life of people who are in love relationship (from
different country and religion) while living in Australia on temporary visas and waiting for PR
decision if this bill is passed. I’m an Indian (finished study in Australia and have applied application
for PR in April) and my girl friend is Chinese (on temporary work visa after finishing one year study in
Australia). I met with my girl friend about one and half year ago and since then we are in love.
Because of our culture and conservative parent’s thinking, we are even unable to inform our parents
about our relationship as it is unlikely our parents on both sides accept this relationship or our
marriage.

If this bill terminates my PR application, then I have to go back my country, and I’m afraid my parents
will force me to marry another Indian girl (arrange marriage) which they have already selected for
me and I’m already under pressure from my parents to come back India and get married with that
girl.

I love my girl friend and we are in living relationships now, and planning to marry next year in
Australia. So Please I request Australian Government to save our life, don’t just terminate my PR
application and force me to leave country in 28 days with no option I can appeal against it. 

Thanks 

Regards

   


